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GSA’s Pacific Rim Region used an owner-controlled insurance program (OCIP) during the construction of the U.S. Courthouse projects in Phoenix and Tucson, AZ.  With the owner-controlled insurance, the government avoided numerous insurance policies for each of the contractors and subcontractors for the project.  Including the OCIP in the solicitation of the Phoenix project saved the government approximately $1.7 million.  By combining the OCIP with the Tucson project, the Region expects to achieve even more savings through volume and reduced overhead.

For further information, contact Mr. Keith Lew at 415-522-3147 or via e-mail at keith.lew@gsa.gov.
